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Notice from the Office of the Auditor-Master Concerning 

Cancelled Hearings and Document Production 
 

By Order of the Chief Judge, the District of Columbia 
Superior Court is adjusting its operations to address concerns 
regarding the Coronavirus (COVID19). The court will make 
additional adjustments as circumstances warrant.  

 
Please note that all hearings scheduled by the Office of the 

Auditor- Master through May 15, 2020 have been continued, and 
parties are not to appear. All orders that have been issued 
directing parties to produce documents are also continued.  
The office will reschedule all hearings and reissue orders for 
production of documents.  
 

Any party may seek relief from these changes by filing a 
motion with this Office.  
 
Dated: March 19, 2020 
 
 
 
     __________________________________ 
     Louis L. Jenkins 
     Auditor-Master 
 
 
 


